
ATASCOSA COUNTY JUDGES REPORT 

We have one more follow-up vaccine event at the Strawberry Festival Association (SFA) 

grounds on April 16. We will be planning another event there soon after and will let you know 

when. 

I continue to be amazed at those folks who are saying that the COVID-19 vaccine shots are 

“DNA altering.” If you try to “google” the subject, you will find plenty of bona fide evidence that 

is hogwash. If you do not want to take the shot, then do not! Just, please do not make up or 

believe crud cycling on the internet or Facebook that says this. I would guess that we have had 

over 10,000 people take the shot in Atascosa County and we have not had an incident that I 

know of. When we have done another 20,000, we will see the numbers drop to the bottom of 

the chart, in my opinion. I will keep pushing opportunities for our citizens to take the vaccine 

and will not stop until the demand is virtually gone. 

We can now do 18 years old and up. Do not hesitate. On page A2 of the San Antonio Express 

News, every morning, there is a list of all locations in San Antonio to get the COVID shot. You 

can also go dshs.texas. gov and access the COVID section and find a list of providers. We will be 

moving into a better phase of the “Atascosa Cowboy Shuttle” soon. We finished the “Bus Stop” 

at the back of the Justice Center and the AACOG ART Director will be setting it up with shuttle 

pickup times and route maps. I hope the county shuttle stop will be a pattern for the other 

appropriate areas to emulate. 

The Public Defender staff will be moving into their new office very soon when they have 

furniture. 

Be safe and hang on. Vaccination will set you “free.” 

Thanks for listening. 


